From: Kathy Enaler

To: Jenny Baker
Subject: Skyview
Date: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:38:36 PM

After serious consideration, I am wondering why there is a push to place marginalized people
in a corner of a marginalized neighborhood. | have lived here for over 29 years and | can
assure you that anyone living here must be able to drive. Years ago, the city incorporated us
into the city saying that we would be better off. They raised our taxes, slapped a SID on
everyone for the sewer and walked away. It is rare that we even see a snow plow.

Regardless of what goes into that property, please bear in mind that all the infill that has been
done so far has too little parking and our streets have become parking lots. Those new places
have sidewalks that dead end at the irrigation ditch and people have to go back out into the
road.

I hope a lot of thought will go into developing that lot with consideration to traffic as well as
pedestrians. So far, development has not been what it might have been.

Thank you for the opportunity to vent.
Kathy Engler

1104 Clark St.
Missoula, Mt 59801


mailto:kengler598@gmail.com
mailto:BakerJ@ci.missoula.mt.us

